RECEIVED
Atin: Marcia Spencer Famous NGV 0 5 2019

Land Use Planning Commission

22 State House Station LUPC - AUGUSTA

18 Elkins Lane
Augusta, ME 04333

Swirr CURRENT

November 4, 2019
Dear Marcia,

On behalf of Swift Current Energy and Three Rivers Solar Power, please see the thumb drive enclosed
which includes a digital copy of both a Maine DEP Site Location of Development Act Permit Application
and a Natural Resources Protection Act Permit Application. The permit applications are related to the
Three Rivers Solar Power Project located in Township 16 MD in Hancock County, Maine. Please note, (2)
hard copies of each application and (2) thumb drives have been delivered to Maria at the Bangor, Maine
DEP Office. A copy will also be sent to the Hancock County Commissioners.

Please direct any correspondence related to this permit to both Project Manager, Lucy Fowler and Lead
Engineer, Kirk Ball. Contact details can be see below:

Lucy Fowler Kirk Bali

Swift Current Energy Acheron Engineering

(207) 615-6850 (207) 368-5700
Howler@swificurrentenergy.com kball@acheronengineering.com

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if any questions arise. We look forward to your review!
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Three Rivers Solar Power, LLC
89 Main Street
Yarmouth, ME 04096



